
Did you know? 

All UCSB staff can attend the 

Administrative Services Town Hall 

on November 1st?

More info at: https://www.hr.ucsb.edu/news/invitation-administrative-

services-2018-fall-town-hall-meeting-thursday-november-1-200-pm-

%E2%80%93-400

Did You Know is sponsored by the Employee Engagement Work Group. More information at:  
http://www.staffassembly.ucsb.edu/did-you-know

https://www.hr.ucsb.edu/news/invitation-administrative-services-2018-fall-town-hall-meeting-thursday-november-1-200-pm-%E2%80%93-400

